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Professional Summary 
 

Mr. Deus Donation Masige holds a B.Sc. in Environmental Engineering from University 
College of Lands and Architectural Studies (UCLAS), Constituent College of University of Dar 
es Salaam. Mr. Deus is a Founder and Director of the Tanzania Association of Environmental 
Engineers (TAEEs). He is an experienced civil Technician and Environmental Engineer with 
more than 10 years working experience in the field of civil engineering, construction 
industry, community hygiene and sanitation services, Environmental Auditing (EA) and 
Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA), water supply and wastewater design etc. Deus is 
experienced in conducting project monitoring and evaluation, assessment, coordinating 
projects, training and facilitating Seminars, and workshops. Mr. Deus has been the project 
team leader for the National Rural Water supply and Sanitation Programme (RWSSP) phase II 
under the Ministry of Water in 14 districts from 2009 to 2012 and he is leading the same in 2 
districts to date. He is also coordinating a community Water Supply and Sanitation Project 
(CWSSP) in Mtwara district, undertaking participatory planning, supporting communities in 
developing project work-plan, Monitoring and Evaluation Framework, undertaking project 
management, facilitating construction of rainwater harvesting tanks in rural villages in 
Mtwara DC, supervising facilitation services in different rural communities in Tanzania, 
training water committees, as well as undertaking facilitation of capacity building 
programmes towards this project. Mr. Deus is an active member of various professional 
institutions, networks and associations such as Tanzania Water Partnership, National 
Environmental Management Council (NEMC), Engineering Registration Board (ERB), Institute 
of Engineers Tanzania (IET) and Tanzania Green Building Council (TGBC). 
 


